
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Friends,  
 
The NATA Foundation would like to invite you to participate in its 2023 Silent Auction.  In 2022, our generous supporters 
helped us net over $8,000! We want to make 2023 our best year yet and we need your help to make that happen. 
 
We need your assistance by donating items for our silent auction.  This year our auction will be online and all items will 
be displayed “virtually” at the NATA Foundation Booth in the AT Expo during the annual NATA Convention in 
Indianapolis.  
 
Because of generous partners, the NATA Foundation has advanced the athletic training profession in many ways 
including: 

• Awarding 1,905 scholarships valued at more than $3.87 Million to support future AT leaders. 
• Awarding 378 research grants valued more than $5.31 Million to advance AT clinical practice and patient 

outcomes. 
• Providing the opportunity for AT researchers to present more than 8,491 abstracts through the Free 

Communications program at the annual NATA clinical symposium & AT expo. 
• Pairing 113 mentors and mentees to assist junior AT faculty with navigating the challenges of the first several 

years of employment within higher education. 
• Coordinating the release of 17 position statements in collaboration with the NATA (since 2012). 
• Providing students with the opportunity to develop their professional writing skills through the Student Writing 

Contest. 
• Making some of the latest science behind EBP more accessible to AT clinicians and other healthcare 

professionals through the "Research to Clinical Practice" newsletter. 
• Coordinating the Athletic Training Research Agenda in order to identify research priorities and unify 

research with clinical practice to improve patient care and advance the profession.  
 
With your participation in this year’s Silent Auction, you will ensure we can continue our mission of championing 
research, supporting education and enhancing knowledge to optimize the clinical experience and outcomes within the 
diverse patient populations served by the athletic training profession. 
 
Please review the attached contract to learn more about the benefits we can offer to you in exchange for your generous 
contribution and support. Visit our website for the most up to date information. For additional questions, please contact 
Kathryn LaLonde at kathrynl@nata.org.   We will need all items delivered or an indication of delivery to the winning 
bidder by May 1st, 2023.  
 
Thank you for your commitment to advancing the athletic training profession.  We are grateful for you. 
 

 
 Kenneth “Ken” Cameron PhD, MPH, ATC, CSCS, FNATA 
President, NATA Research & Education Foundation 

https://www.natafoundation.org/support/events/
mailto:kathrynl@nata.org


NATA Foundation 1620 Valwood Parkway  Suite 115 – Carrollton, Texas 75006 EIN 75-2395176 
 

 
 

NATA Foundation SILENT AUCTION 
VIRTUAL June 1-June 30, 2023 

 

Item/In-Kind Contribution ☐   Item ☐ Gift Certificate 
 

Item:  Estimated Retail Value: *   
 

**Description of Donation:     
 
 

 
 

 

*Auction items valued at more than $250 will be listed on NATA Foundation website if received by May 1st. Website exposure to last thru 12/31/2023. 
 

Auction items valued at $1,000 and above will have a logo link on NATA Foundation website if received by May 1st. Website exposure to last thru 12/31/2023. 
**We reserve the right to edit the description if word count is exceeded or to fit specifications. 

 

Specific Restrictions or Instructions (if applicable):     

If item has an expiration date, please indicate:   
 
☐ Merchandise Included                                                                                    ☐  Direct Delivery (will ship directly to the winning bidder) 
☐ Certificate of Authenticity included                                                                              Company:   
☐ Gift Certificate included                                                                                                   Contact:   
☐ Marketing Materials included 

 
 
 

Please print or type your name above EXACTLY as it should appear in NATA Foundation publications, signage and other printed materials. 
Include all capitalizations and abbreviations as you want them printed. 

 
☐  I (We) prefer not to be listed in any printed materials. ☐  I (We) prefer to be listed as an Anonymous Donor 

 

Please fill out this form, keep a copy for your records and return the original copy or send a scanned copy to: 
Kathryn LaLonde – NATA Foundation Programs Manager kathrynl@nata.org  

SHIP ITEMS TO: NEW SHIPPING ADDRESS NATA Foundation - c/o Kathryn LaLonde -- 217 S. 6th St. Mount Horeb, WI 53572 

 
The undersigned does hereby give and donate to the NATA Foundation. as a charitable contribution and the NATA Foundation does hereby accept all right, title and 

interest in and to the property described. NATA Foundation is a non-profit charitable organization, qualified under Section 501 (c) 

(3) of the IRS Code. Your contribution is deductible to the extent provided by law. 
 

 
Authorized Signature of Donor Date 

 

 
Business Name:  Contact Name:      

Email Address:   Phone:   

Address:  City, State:   Zip:   

THIS YEAR WE WILL NEED ALL ITEMS DELIVERED TO THE ADDRESS BELOW OR AN INDICATION OF DIRECT DELIVERY TO THE 
WINNING BIDDER BY MAY 1, 2023 

Instructions 

mailto:kathrynl@nata.org
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